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MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Assassination of Martin Luther King

On August 30, 1999 Marrell McCollough signed his affidavit 
stating he never participated in any manner in any plan or 
plot to assassinate Dr. Martin Luther King. Barry Kowalski, 
DOJ attorney handling this case will provide OGC with a copy 
of a public report concerning this case when it is ready for 
publication.




